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Professor Mary O’Kane AC

Chair

Independent Planning Commission
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Profess6r Mw7

Determination of State Significant Development — Public Domain Works,
Barrangaroo South and part of Barrangaroo Central (SSD 7944)

The above State Significant Development application is referred to the Independent
Planning Commission (the Commission) for determination.

Consistent with the Minister's delegation, the Commission is required to determine the
application as the City of Sydney Council objects to the proposal.

The Department of Planning and Environment's assessment of the application is
contained within the Department’s file OBJ16/12082.

Should the Commission have any further enquiries about this matter, | have arranged
for Mr Cameron Sargant, Acting Director, Key Sites Assessments, to assist. Mr Sargant
can be contacted on (02) 9274 6418.

Yours sincerely

Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary
Planning Services
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